107 c Baker Storage Imminent Drawdown Important Dates – 9/14/11

- July 12th **PSE:** 9 11:00am Distributed Preliminary 107 c Draft Report and held monthly ARG meeting; discussion included preliminary 107 c draft report.
- July 28th **Stakeholders:** 3 4:00 pm; Meeting on Preliminary 107 c Report hosted by Burlington. Attendees: City of Burlington, City of Sedro Woolley, City of Mount Vernon, Skagit County, Dike District 1 & 12.
- August 1st PSE: Comments on Preliminary 107 c Report due; County to submit stakeholder comments.
- August 2nd **BCC:** 8:30 10:30 am Work Session on Baker Storage and FERC license agreement with Board of County Commissioners; Community stakeholders and PSE have been invited to attend.
- August 9th **PSE:** 9:00 am 3:00 pm Aquatic Resources Group monthly meeting jointly held in Burlington and Snoqualmie PSE offices; Agenda includes discussion on Preliminary Draft 107c Report; and Corps Flood operations presentation and Skagit GI update.
- August 16th BCC: 8:30; Second stand alone session on Baker Storage and Skagit GI Reset Initiative Update
- August 24th—PSE 107c Teamlet meeting between interested ARG members and City partners Second version of Imminent Flood Conditions (IFC)107 c Draft Report released by PSE.
- August 31st—**PSE 107c Teamlet** meeting between interested ARG members and City partners Next version of Imminent Flood Conditions 107 c Draft Report on hold.
- September 12th BCC: 8:30; Third board session on Baker Storage and Skagit GI Reset Initiative Update Stakeholders: Third meeting with City and Dike District partners- Didn't take place.
- September 13th PSE: 9 11:00 am; Monthly ARG meeting or conference call; comments on 107c Draft report due Friday September 16th. Need to schedule meetings "off line" with PSE. TBD
- September 16th PSE: Release Draft IFC 107c report on hold see September ARG meeting notes/email Stakeholders: Potential meeting with City and Dike District Partners TBD
- September 19th (on hold) PSE: Final 107c Report out for comment with comments due Oct. 3rd.
- September 22nd City of Burlington: City Council Work Session on PSE Baker Storage 107c at 6:00pm.
- October 3rd PSE: Comments due on Final 107c Report.
- October 10th BCC: Fourth board session on Baker Storage
- October 11th **PSE**: 9:00 am 3:00 pm; Monthly ARG meeting & Comments due on Final 107 c **Stakeholders:** Fourth Second meeting with City and Dike District Partners
- October 17th- PSE: Report due Final report submitted to FERC
- October 18th 21st **BCC:** Flood Awareness Week activities to include table top exercise focused on Burlington side of the river; Baker Storage Imminent Drawdown protocol and impact on downstream flows.